

WASHINGTON, D.C. 20515

BRUCE POLIQUIN MEMBER OF CONGRESS 2ND DISTRICT, MAINE

February 28, 2015

David W. Abel President and General Manager WMTW-TV 4 Ledgeview Drive Westbrook, ME 04092

Dear Mr. Abel, David

Many thanks to you and your team at WMTW for your outstanding coverage of the recent winter weather events. As you know, these events have produced record snowfall for our state and your effort to keep Mainers informed is an appreciated public service.

You and every member of the WMTW team deserve accolades for your contribution to public safety during times of severe weather. Your commitment to providing our communities with local information, news and weather merits recognition. Please know that I am deeply appreciative of your efforts.

It is an honor to represent Maine in Congress. Please know that you can contact me anytime that I may be of assistance.

Best wishes,

Mant you for

Bruce Poliquin

He terrific public

Gervice. Come visit.

426 Cannon House Office Building Washington, D.C. 20515. (202) 288-63000 Live